Dear Ronny B. Skar,

The 24" edition of the festival Les Boréales which will take place from the 13rd till
the 28" of November will welcome Danemark and Groenland as guests of honour.
But like the other years, Norway is still going to be present in this edition so is
Hordaland.

As for the precedent years we will welcome several artists “Made in Hordaland” and
also play a Kjell Habbestad’s composition. Please find below the list of the authors
and events that will be presented during the festival:

In order to help us in the organization of our manifestations, we would like to ask for
a grant of 6 000€ from the Hordaland County Council. You will find attached all the
documents needed for the formal application.

I remain at your disposal for further details,
With my very best regards,
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Hordaland County Council
Ronny B. Skar
Development manager
Postboks 7900

5020 Bergen, Norway

Caen, October the 20% of 2015

The writer Bjorn Sortland

The writer Ingelin Rassland

The writer Frode Grytten

An evening about the literature for child with Ingelin Rossland and Bjern
Sortland

The orchestra from Normandy will play a Kjell Habbestad concerto

André Servant,

Président d Basse-Normandie




